
Your negotiating team met with the 
employer on Feb. 6 and 7 to continue 
bargaining. 

We had productive discussions with 
Edmonton Catholic School Division, 
which focused on our non-monetary 
proposals. We signed-off on several 
articles with some minor changes. We 
hope these discussions wrap up when 
we next meet so that we can begin 
negotiating wages and benefits. 

Next bargaining dates – March 17, 18
Show your solidarity by wearing red on 
March 17 and 18. 

Wearing red lets the employer know that 
you stand with your negotiating team. 
It shows you will do what it takes to get 
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the wages and benefits you deserve. 
Take photos of you and your coworkers 
wearing red and send them to 
photos@aupe.org; they will be posted to 
AUPE’s social media.  

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions or feedback about this 
bargaining update.


